Zephyr Independent School District

Stanton Marwitz, Superintendent      

Kelsa Blair, Principal

11625 CR 281  Zephyr, Texas 76890

Phone: (325) 739-5331    Fax: (325) 739-2126

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

From:

Stanton Marwitz, Zephyr ISD Superintendent

Date:

August 10, 2017

ZISD Conducts Investigation of Possible Improper Relationship Between Educator and Student
In late July, I was informed of an alleged inappropriate relationship between an employee and a former student of Zephyr ISD that was alleged to have occurred when the student was enrolled in ZISD.  I immediately made a report to CPS, State Board of Educator Certification, and the Brown County Sheriff’s Department.  The employee was immediately placed on administrative leave and the School Board held a meeting to propose termination and nonrenewal of the employee’s contract.  Because this matter is the subject of an ongoing police investigation, the District is unable to provide more detail.

Zephyr ISD puts the safety of its students above all else.  Anyone with information of this nature should immediately contact the Zephyr Independent School District or Brown County Sheriff’s Department.

Further contact with ZISD about this matter should be directed to:

CONTACT:

Name: 
Stanton Marwitz

Email: stanton.marwitz@zephyrisd.net
Phone: 325-739-5331 ext. 101
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